

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 **Telephone:** (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

20th August 2019

Sea to Scarp Choir

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Thank you for supporting your child's efforts in the Sea to Scarp School Choir. This note provides you with an update on our upcoming choir event. We are currently busy preparing for this event and the children have been putting in a tremendous effort during choir practices this term.

The choir will be performing at the **2019 Catholic Performing Arts Festival** in the Choral Singing Festival on **Monday 26th August** during the **11.00-12.30** session (Item 7). Students will be travelling by bus to and from the Vasto Club, **Balcatta**. Students are expected to wear **Full Winter School Uniform** with **black lace up shoes** for the event. If any of the year 2 children do not have a full winter uniform, please contact me as soon as possible.

Please note the following:

- School bags including lunch and water bottle will need to be taken
- Bus departs the school at 9.00am and will return to school at 2.30pm approximately

I am looking for parent helpers to come with us on the bus. If you can attend on the day, please fill in the slip below and send it back to school.